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A meeting of the Palomar College Tenure & Evaluations Review Board was held on Nov. 4, 2013  in AA-140
	Members Present
	Carol Bruton, Melinda Carrillo, Berta Cuaron, Barb Kelber, Shannon Lienhart, Russ McDonald, Christine Moore, Susan Snow, Lesley Williams, Tami Weintraub 


	Members Absent        
	Sandra Andre

	Call to Order
Approval of Minutes- October 21, 2013

Action

Request for MOU, 
Out of Cycle Evaluations
Action

Student Contact Evaluations for Librarians

Accreditation Standard 3

Online Evaluations

Evaluations in Departments with Directors
 
	The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m.   
To approve the minutes of October 21, 2013.  MSC Kelber, Lienhart.  All in favor.

To accept the recommendations by the ESL department for changes to their Student Rating of Instructor forms for a one year pilot.  MSC Carrillo, Williams.  All in favor.
TERB members reviewed the proposed MOU regarding out-of-cycle evaluations of part-timers.  TERB members agreed that, whenever possible, all of the elements of an in-cycle evaluation should be complete.  A discussion followed of the best way to form the language and ensure that it’s clear that some sort of follow-up occurs with the evaluee after any sort of out-of-cycle evaluation.  Barb will follow TERB’s direction and bring back a draft of a cover letter to accompany any out-of-cycle evaluations.  
To postpone action on the MOU for Out of Cycle Evaluations.  MSC Kelber, Moore.  All in favor.

Tami told TERB members that she would bring a draft for review at the next meeting.

This item will be brought back at the next meeting.

Barb updated TERB members on the Online Evaluation response rates.  She said that the response rate for this semester was back up to 54% after she requested that the online instructors encourage their students to complete the evaluations.  She also noted that a couple of online classes were included in an experiment, but the results are not clear yet.

Barb will keep TERB posted on this item after the scheduled meeting with Directors.



	Executive Session

	Meeting adjourned to executive session at 4:15 p.m. 


	Next Meeting
	November 18, 2013, 3:30 p.m, AA-140    
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